
Stonebroom Primary School Newsletter 

WHAT A BUSY HALF TERM this is turning out to be 
already, with educational visits, after school activities, 
tests etc. Make sure you check the calendar on the 
website, or on the App for our next exciting dates. Half 
term will be here before we know it! 

THANK YOU FATHER CHRIS 

We would like to thank Rev’d Christopher J Andrew 
& his parishioners from the United Benefice of Mor-

ton & Stonebroom with Shirland for donating £100 to 
our breakfast club. We will 
be buying more resources 

and also extra bagels! 
Thank You. 

DAVID ATTENBOROUGH 
 

Y1 have been learning all 
about looking after our envi-
ronment and pollution—they 
even wrote a letter to David 

Attenborough, telling him what 
they had been learning about. 
Imagine their surprise when 
he sent them a reply, hand-

written by himself!! A true gen-
tleman indeed. 
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FATHER’S DAY  

As part of our Father’s Day celebrations we would 

like to invite male relatives in to school to enjoy a hot 

meal with their child at 

lunchtime on Friday 14th 

June 2019. The cost of 

the dinner will be £2.88. 

Letters will be sent out 

shortly. 

 

ONLINE SAFETY 

 

Many thanks to those parents who attended our 

online safety and social media awareness infor-

mation meeting on 30th April 2019. The infor-

mation shared by Traci Good, a DCC approved E 

Safety training Consultant, was extremely enlight-

ening to adults and children alike. 

If you missed the meeting but would have liked to 

attend, David Nieper School are hosting an online 

safety and social media awareness information 

evening on Thursday 23 May, 5.30-6.45pm. Traci 

Good is also the speaker at this event. All parents/

carers are welcome. Just contact the school 

(01773 832331) directly to book a place. 

Traci Good also has her own website which is full 

of up to date information for you to look at: 

http://esafetytraining.co.uk/parents/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EDUCATIONAL VISITS 
 

This is a very busy time for educational visits and can 
be an expensive time of the year if you have more 
than one child in school—don’t forget, you can pay 
for visits on a weekly/monthly basis—you can also 
use ParentPay. Pop into the office for more details. 

http://esafetytraining.co.uk/parents/


SPONSORED FUNDRAISER FOR ‘SPORTS FOR 

CHAMPIONS’ EVENT 

We would like to thank all of you, adults and children, 

who took part in the GB athlete visit—whether it was 

sponsoring a child, or actually taking part in the cir-

cuit training itself. It was a great thrill for the children 

to meet British sprint athlete James Dasaolu, who 

helped them with their circuit training. 

Overall we raised over £700, £442 of which we keep 

as a school and the remainder of the money will be 

going back into supporting British athletes. 

NEW ENTRANCE 
Our new entrance is finally up and running. The en-

trance is for parents, visi-
tors and children who are 

late or being picked up 
early. The general en-

trance for pupils remains 
at the top of the ramp. 

Thank you for your  sup-
port whilst the entrance 

was being built. 
 

GOLDEN BOOK 
 

Congratulations go to ....Ellie F, Harley-Jo L, Lucy 

B, Evie G, Olivia S, Libby W, Ava M, Cody D-E,  

Libby A, Scarlett W, Jack B, Harrison B, Cameron 

P, Harry L, Alex S, 

Lewis P, Charity J, 

Holly S, Leonardo 

H, Freya B, Lydia 

H, Charlotte M, 

Thomas B, Amelia 

H & Harry S-T who 

have all appeared 

in the Golden 

Book. 

 

Well Done! 

DINOSAUR EXHIBITION 

On Wednesday 10th April 2019, the Sheep class 
(F2) invited parents, pupils, staff & carers to their 

dinosaur museum to showcase their learning. 

It was wonderful to see the children sharing their 
knowledge of dinosaurs with everybody—they were 
really proud of their hard work, as were their teach-
ers. The children enjoyed the experience so much 
that they have asked Miss Gill when they can invite 

their parents and carers into school again. 

Follow the link to see more pictures: http://
www.stonebroom.derbyshire.sch.uk/children/class-

pages/sheep-1/gallery-13 

PARENT SURVEY 

With this newsletter is 

the annual parent sur-

vey to be completed 

and returned by Fri-

day 24th May 2019. 

We really do appreci-

ate your opinion so do take the time to fill it in and 

send back to school either to the class teacher or 

school office. 



GOLDEN TABLE 
 
 

These children were on the 
Golden Table in April 2019. 
They have shown excellent 

behaviour, manners and atti-
tude at lunchtimes throughout 

the Spring Term 2. 
 

RACE NIGHT 

A big thank you all who  supported the school FoS 
(Friends of Stonebroom) by either attending the 

Race Night, or by sponsoring or 
buying a horse. We made a prof-

it of £536.88 which will all be 
spent to the benefit of our pupils. 
Thank you to the FoS and staff 

for volunteering their time. 

EASTER EGG COMPETITION 

 

We had a wonderful Easter celebration on the last 

day of the Spring term. As usual, the standard of egg 

decorating was amazing and I hope you were able to 

pop in and look at the wonderful creations—if you 

were not able to see them, take a minute and watch 

the Easter 2019 Power Point in the entrance hall or 

follow the link at the bottom of the page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Eggucation’ at Stone-
broom Primary 

School by Mercy 

 

 

‘Egg Sheeran’ by Logan 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Humpty Dumpty’ by 

Corin 

 

 

 

http://www.stonebroom.derbyshire.sch.uk/

parents/news-and-events/easter-egg-competition 

 

UNIFORM 

A reminder of our school uniform, especially now 
that the warmer months have arrived. 

Blue sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan 

Pale blue or white polo shirt 

Grey or black trousers, shorts, pinafore dress or 

skirt 

Blue checked summer dress (in warmer weather) 

Low heeled black shoes or boots (not open toe 

sandals) 

 

 

 

 



BEING PREPARED FOR THE SUMMER 

As the weather warms up can you make sure that your child is wearing sun cream and  has a drink of 
water to drink during the school day—sun cream is also available at school for children to self admin-

ister. Only school hats to be worn please — spare hats are available at the office. 

          DIARY DATES 2019 

 

May 13th –16th 2019—Y6 KS2 Tests 

May 15th 2019— Kingswood Infor-

mation Meeting for Parents (3.30pm) 

May 15th & 22nd 2019—Phonics Ses-

sion for Y1 Parents (3.25pm) 

May 20th 2019—David Nieper in 

School to Measure Y6 for Uniform 

May 21st 2019—Tibshelf in to see Y6 

May 23rd 2019—Quad Kids 

May 23rd 2019—Y6 Evening Camp 

May 24th 2019—Break Up  

June 3rd 2019—Back to School 

June 4th 2019—KS2 Tri Golf 

June 5th 2019—P4C Celebration Day-

Parents Invited at 9am 

June 5th 2019—Y5 Enterprise Day at 

David Nieper 

June 5th 2019—Finance Governors 

June 6th 2019—Class Photographs 

June 7th 2019—Felt Artist Working 

with Y2 

June 10th 2019—Phonics Screening 

Week 

June 11th 2019—New Starters Meeting 

for parents(11.15am) 

June 12th 2019—Rotary Trip to 

Twycross 

June 12th 2019—Choir Evening Perfor-

mance 

June 13th 2019—F2 Visit to White Post 

Farm 

June 13th 2019—Kwik Cricket Tourna-

ment 

June 14th 2019—Tibshelf in to see Y6 

June 14th 2019—Father’s Day Meal 

June 17th 2019—Healthy Living Week 

June 18th 2019—KS1 Sports Day –

9.30am 

June 18th 2019—KS1 Fun Run 

June 19th 2019—KS2  Sports Day—

9.30am 

June 20th 2019—Nursery Sports Day 

(11am & 2.30pm) 

June 20th 2019—5 Pits Pupil Parlia-

ment at Stonebroom 

June 21st 2019—Sponsored Walk 

June 25th & 26th 2019—Y6 Transition 

Day to Tibshelf & David Nieper 

June 25th 2019—Y4 & 5 Open Evening 

at David Nieper 

June 27th 2019—Y2 Mini Olympics 

Day at Tibshelf 

June 27th 2019—Y6 Futures Day 

June 28th 2019—Cluster Inset Day 

(school closed to pupils) 

July 1st 2019—Y6 Meet the Tutor 

evening at David Nieper 

July 2nd 2019—KS2 Inter School Ath-

letics Competition 

July 3rd 2019—Y5 & 6 Visit David Nie-

per to Watch ‘ Little Shop of Horrors.’ 

July 9th 2019—Y1 & 2 to Adventure 

Park 

July 10th 2019—SD&P Governors 

Meeting 

July 11th 2019—Y5 Mini Olympics Day 

at Tibshelf 

July 11th 2019—KS2 Evening Perfor-

mance 

July 15th 2019—Whole School Transi-

tion Morning 

July 16th 2019—Summer Fair 

July 17th 2019—Nursery Trip to 

Twycross Zoo 

July 17th 2019—Whole School Reward 

Day 

July 18th 2019—Y6 Visit to Twin Lakes 

July 19th 2019—Leavers assembly 

(2pm) 

July 19th 2019— Children Break Up for 

Summer 

September 4th 2019—Pupils Return to 

School 

 

Times and dates may change due 

to circumstances beyond our 

control. 

WEBSITE 

Don’t forget to look at our website where you will find the latest class newsletter and SEN Information or 

download the App 

www.stonebroom.derbyshire.sch.uk 

http://www.stonebroom.derbyshire.sch.uk

